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 FOSTER CARE AND ADOPTION 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Want to know more?  Come to our next Information Session!  

When: Thursday, January 9th 2025 from 6:00-7:00 

Where: Online through Zoom! 
 

Come join us to learn more information about Foster Care and Adoption and the needs of children and families in our 
community. In this session, we will discuss information regarding the Foster Care process and the children that we serve. Come 

learn how you can help, get more information about becoming a foster parent, and the needs of the community.  
 

For more information on how to become a foster parent or about our upcoming classes, please contact 

Cassady Bush at 540-245-5836 or Cassady.bush@dss.virginia.gov 


